
Update/Reminder for Grandparents' Day 

Friday, September 28th is the grandparents' invite to visit Our Lady of the Angels School from 

10:00 to 11:30 am.  Please let your child's grandparents know that the church has a funeral 

scheduled with designated parking spaces.  Parking spaces will be available behind the school 

and cones placed in the parking lot, as Mr. Albert will direct cars where to park.   

Please note these reminders: 

 the day is for Grandparents.  Only.  There will be NO EXCEPTIONS.  You need not 

worry if your child does not have a grandparent who will be visiting for any number of 

reasons.  Students will all be engaged! 

 We will be inviting Grandparents to visit their grandchildren in their classrooms where 

they will have an opportunity to complete a small activity with, and get a "tour" of the 

classroom from their grandchild.   

 If a grandparent has more than one grandchild to visit, once they have visited one, they 

will be able to move along to visit the other(s).    

 This will be an "open house" sort of time so they can come and stay for as long or as 

short a time as they'd like or need.   

We look forward to this exciting event! 

Jeans Day, Thursday September 27, 2018 

Students may come out of uniform tomorrow for $1.00 for the 8th grade fundraiser, "Jeans 

Day."  The money collected each month for Jeans Day (last Thursday, each month) goes to our 

8th grade class account to help with many costs associated with Grade 8 activities, such as 

graduation and end of year dinner-dance.   Please refer to the student/parent handbook for 

appropriate out of uniform attire.  Jeans Day is optional.   Students may opt to wear the school 

uniform if they wish. 

Cold Weather Uniform Begins, Monday, October 1st 

Beginning Monday, October 1st,  students will be required to wear the cold weather 

uniform.  Please refer to your student/parent handbook for a complete list of uniform 

requirements as they vary slightly by grade level.  Shorts will no longer be allowed and skorts 

may only be worn with tights.  As we understand there will be warm weather days, students are 

allowed to remove sweaters in the classroom.  Please write names on the tags with clothing to 

avoid lost items. 

Progress Report Distribution  

Progress Reports will be distributed through EMAIL on Friday, September 28th for Grades 1 

through 8.  

NO SCHOOL Reminder: 



Friday, October 5th is a professional development day.  There is NO SCHOOL on this 

date.  Please mark your calendars. 

 


